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Greetings Nobles and Ladies. 

We had 54 members present at our April meeting. 

Please remember:  

David London's mom & Pam London's dad, Meta Power, Carl Isenhour, Tony & Rita White 
Family, Vivian Byington's daughter (Trenna) and grandson, our Military Troops and Shrine 
Hospital Patients, as well as our members and families that have ongoing challenges. 

Our meal for this month is hamburgers and hotdogs.    

Food Committee: Chairpersons: Zane & Norma Stilwell                                         

Clay & Lorretta Rawn Mark Abernethy & Robin 

PC & Bonnie Wray  Wayne Yoder 

Hospital Inquiries: Alfred Keller 828 320-3755, Rupert Little 828 459-7483, Jr. Cline 828 291-
2717 Hospital Report: 8 patients scheduled for appointments in April. 

Thank you.  Joe & Meta Power send a heartfelt thank you to CCSC for 
the food & visit.  The food was enough for a couple of meals and the 
visit from Denise W., Donna R. & Brenda H. was simply wonderful.  
Thanks for caring. 

Upcoming Events: 

May 31 – Family Fun Day at Red Fez Shrine Club on Lake Wylie & BBQ cookoff 

June 6 – Gator Patrol meeting in Asheboro 

June 6 & 7 – Summer Ceremonial at Asheboro, Asheboro Inn 336 626-4414 

June 21 – St. John's Day 

The Temple candy sale is in progress.  See club President David Bumgarner for candy to sell. 

 The Temple 50/50 money drawing for $10,000 will be in Asheboro.  Tickets are $5 each or five 
for $20. 

Jerry Johnson has purchased the storage trailer for $800.  The concession trailer is still available. 

The club voted to replace the carpet and tile in the dining room and kitchen.  David Bumgarner 
will check with John Parker about a price. 



A special "at a boy ' goes to Sam Potter for wiring our new fryer and putting up new towel 
dispensers and mirrors in the restrooms.  Thanks Sam. 

Lee Spach will chair an effort to collect embroidered patches to be sewn on compression 
garments for burn patients at the Cincinnati Hospital.  The patches help the children to not be 
afraid of the garments.  Lee will have more info for us soon. 

The club kitchen now has a good sanitation rating.  Please return all items to their proper place 
and help keep the kitchen clean and orderly.  Do not leave anything on the floor.  Turn all pots, 
pans, bowls, etc. upside down when storing. 

The Gator Patrol has wooden fez boxes for sale for $100.  They are made and donated by Paul 
Keller.  Call Allen Leatherman to purchase.  704 462-4959 

Gail Bumgarner is working on our past presidents project.  She needs the names of presidents for 
1964 through 1967 and 1970 through 1983.  Call her (828 217-5408) if you can help with these 
names. 

Bring your aluminum cans to the club.  They will be sold locally.  The money is given to the 
hospitals.  Thanks for your help.  Cans collected so far have been sold for a profit of $396.11. 

Dan Wallace is our Club Manager.  Call him with any questions about renting the building or 
scheduling events.  828 466-3300 or 828 320-0596  Dan will also order flowers for club member 
needs.   

To report special needs or club member & related deaths call club secretary, Clay Rawn, 327-
0947 or club president, David Bumgarner, 294-2182 as soon as possible. 

For club supply needs, (ie. plates, forks, tissue) please let the club manager, Dan Wallace, or 
president know; especially after each meeting or event. 

Call Donna Rozzelle, or Denise Wallace, when one of our ladies is in need of special attention.  
Ladies please bring $1 each month for the flower fund. 

Website for CCSC: www.catawbashrineclub.org                                                                                
Website for Oasis Temple info: www.oasisshriners.org                  www.membershipteam.com 

Remember our next meeting date, May 28, 2008. 

Thoughts To Ponder 

Happy Father's Day to all the men that fill the male role model in someone's life. 

  

The positive side of memory loss is that you meet new people every 
day! 

 


